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Medication-Assisted Treatment (MAT) Services for Opioid Dependence 
The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy has taken action to address the opioid crisis by updating Nevada 
Medicaid policy and opening Medication-Assisted Treatment (MAT)-related evaluation and management (E/M) 
codes for billing by Nevada Medicaid providers effective with dates of service on or after January 1, 2020.  In 
addition to MAT related E/M codes, Nevada Medicaid opened Screening, Brief Intervention, Referral to Treatment 
(SBIRT) codes to assist providers in performing screening services to recipients at risk or struggling with Substance 
Use Disorder (SUD). 

Policy, coverage and limitations can be found in the new Medicaid Services Manual Chapter 3800 (Medication 
Assisted Treatment).  Billing information and diagnosis and procedure codes can be found in the new Medication-
Assisted Treatment (MAT) Services for Opioid Dependence Billing Instructions. 

 

http://dhcfp.nv.gov/Resources/AdminSupport/Manuals/MSM/C3800/Chapter3800/
http://dhcfp.nv.gov/Resources/AdminSupport/Manuals/MSM/C3800/Chapter3800/
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_Billing_MAT_Services.pdf
https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/NV_Billing_MAT_Services.pdf

